
Important Update: Credit Card Spending 

Limit Policies 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We want to inform you about an important update 

regarding our credit card spending limit policies. 

As part of our ongoing commitment to ensuring your financial security and providing you with 

the best service possible, we have made some adjustments to our credit card spending limits. 

Effective [Effective Date], the following changes will take place: 

• Increased Spending Limits: Selected cardholders will have their spending limits 

increased based on their creditworthiness. 

• New Spending Limit Review Schedule: We will review spending limits on a quarterly 

basis to better accommodate our cardholders' needs. 

• Enhanced Notification System: You will receive notifications if your spending limit 

changes. 

If you have any questions or require further details, please do not hesitate to reach out to our 

customer service team at [Customer Service Phone Number] or [Customer Service Email]. 

Thank you for being a valued member of our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 

[Company Contact Information] 


